
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
_______________________________ 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Board of Directors            DATE: August 8, 2025 
 
FROM: General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: State Legislative Update 
 
 
On August 14, 2025, the Board of Directors will receive a State Legislative Update. At the meeting, 
staff will present the following state legislation for information and potential Board action:  
 
For Action 
Assembly Bill (AB) 476 (M. González): Metal Theft    
 
For Information/Action 
Senate Bill (SB) 79 (Wiener): Housing Development: Transit-Oriented Development 
 
For Information 
SB 63 (Wiener/Arreguín): The Connect Bay Area Act and Related Legislative Matters  
   
New legislation presented to the Board has a nexus to BART policies or programs and aligns with the 
Board’s adopted Legislative Advocacy Program for 2025.  
 
Attached is the staff presentation and bill analyses and text for AB 476 and SB 79. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rodd Lee, Assistant General Manager of External Affairs, 
at (510) 464-6235. 

 
 
__________________________ 
 

Robert M. Powers 
Attachments 
 
cc: Board Appointed Officers 
 Deputy General Manager  

Executive Staff 
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